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tiple schools completing 
internships in both Montclair 
and Newark. 
 

This is officially my first year 
working in the Fort Lee Pub-
lic School District. My goal is 
to build a strong rapport and 
interpersonal relationships 
with students, parents, and 
teachers in an effort to cre-
ate a fun, comfortable learn-
ing environment. I am 
thrilled to be a part of this 
great community! 

Get To Know Our Staff:  Ms. Sara Rho 

From The Nurse’s Office: Ms. Kim 

Hello! My name is Sara Rho 
and am the Leave Replace-
ment Teacher covering for the 
Gifted and Talented Program 
until January 2023 at School 
#2 and #4.  
 

As a Fort Lee Alum, I am ec-
static to begin my career as an 
educator in the school district 
that I attended. I am currently 
working alongside the teachers 
I grew up with and it has been 

a full circle moment. It’s my 
pleasure and honor to be 
able to work with them.  
 

I graduated  from Montclair 
State University with a de-
gree in Family Science and 
Human Development. I first 
started working with chil-
dren back in high school as 
a camp counselor with the  
Fort Lee Recreation Depart-
ment. I have worked at mul-

 

Welcome to School No. 4!      
I am Nurse Cecilia. I want-
ed to take this opportunity to 
introduce myself and remind 
families of a few things.  
 
It is important to start the 
school year off having all 
student  records, important 
medical documents, and im-
munization forms filled out 

and submitted to my office 
as soon as possible. If your 
child has any food allergies 
or asthma, please have their 
medical forms filled out by a 
pediatrician and submitted 
to me along with the appro-
priate medication. Thank 
you for your help in keeping 
the S4 Community safe!   

 

Upcoming Events/ 

Important Dates 

 

October Theme 

 

 

RESPECT 

 

Week of Peace 

Spirit Days  

 

Red Ribbon Week 

 

Fire Prevention 

Event 

 

Kindergarten 

Pumpkin Pickin’ 

9:30am  

Oct. 17-21 

 

 

Oct. 24-28 

 

Oct. 25 

 

 

Oct. 26 

 

PTA Halloween 

Dance 
K & 1: 5-6:30pm 

Gr. 2-4: 7-8:30pm 

Oct. 28 

Halloween Parade 

1pm start  

K-4 order 

Oct. 31 

The Penguin Press 

School No. 4 Kindergarten News 

The kindergarten students are 
off to a great start in their new 
school!  We have spent the 
first few weeks getting to know 
our school, each other, and our 
teachers.  Our students have 
been learning new sight words, 
letters, counting, and so much 
more!  
 
The kindergarten students 
have transitioned well and are 
enjoying being a part of our 
School 4 Community. We start-
ed the month of October learn-
ing about respect. We enjoyed 
watching our first assembly 
with Mike Magic. He spoke to  

us about how to be kind 
and how to never be a 
bully. He also showed us 
some great magic tricks! 
In the classroom, we have 
focused on this theme of 
respect by reading lots of 
great books on the topic.  
 
We have some fun things 
coming up including the 
Pumpkin Picking event 
generously provided by 
the School 4 PTA later this 
month.   
(K Teachers from L to R)                   
Mrs. Toturgul, Ms. DeLuca, 
Ms. Liquori, Mrs. Artinger  

 

The Counselor Corner: Mrs. Fusco 
Next week, students will 
be engaged in activities to 
celebrate "The Week of 
Peace." The students are 
invited to "Chalk the Walk" 
and decorate the blacktop                
with messages of peace  

and kindness. They will 
also participate in decorat-
ing the Buddy Bench with 
their "Penguin Prints."  

 


